
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Cindy Rezmer, Interim County Administrator 

Phone: 304-728-3284 

Email: crezmer@jeffersoncountywv.org 

Charles Town, WV (March 1, 2023) - 

As planned, the transition of emergency medical services to the Jefferson County Emergency 

Services Agency took place smoothly this morning at 8:00am. Administrative matters are being finalized 

as outlined in the updated deliverables list: 

           Jefferson County, West Virginia EMS Transition 
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